SRI AUROBINDO ASHRAM TRUST
Pondicherry - 605002, India (+91-413-2233628)

27.04.2021
Lockdown Update

Various lockdown measures have been announced by the Government to curb
the spread of COVID-19 in Pondicherry. Accordingly the following will come into
effect with immediate notice:

Ashram Main Building
1) The Ashram Main Building will remain closed to visitors until further notice.
Ashram Departments

2) The Government has ordered all shops and establishments to close.
Accordingly, all Ashram Departments (except for Departments involved in
agriculture and allied services, essential services, or having Factory License)
should close. For any clarification in this regard, please contact Satya
Dayanand: +91-96774-28459.

3) In view of the large number of elderly persons in the Ashram, these
Departments should remain closed until 15" May 2021.

Dining Room

4) Only food carrier pick up will be permitted from Wednesday 28™ April
onwards. The new schedule has been shared separately.

Advice to all Ashramites & Volunteers

5) Ashramites and Volunteers are requested not to socialise, have meals
together in groups, or visit other people needlessly at this point.

Helplines

6) Forany kind of assistance or clarification, please contact the Ashram Helpline
numbers:

95972-92595 95971-92595
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